
Virginia MIRC< vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

I support expanding Medicaid to 400,000 Virginians
1 message

Ralph Chasteen< Wed, Oct 9, 2013 at 6:29 PM
Reply-To: 
To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

Oct 9, 2013

Virginia Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission
VA

Dear Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission,

Being financially disadvantaged should not be a reason for being denied
basic health care.  Proper medical care should be available to all
Virginians.

Sincerely,

Ralph Chasteen

23116

Virginia Legislative Information Systems Mail - I support expanding Medicaid to 400,000 Virginians

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1/?ui=2&ik=b6969247b2&view=pt&cat=October%2021,%202013/I%20support%20expanding%2...




